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Hello Everyone,  

We are half way through Term 2a and the 

Examination period is fast approaching. To support us 

with the invigilation of these examinations for our 

students we are looking to recruit on a casual basis 

candidates for this important role. If this is something 

that you are interested in doing please do get in touch 

with the school to find out more.  

On Tuesday 6th February Eye screening will take place 

here at school by Dr Priscilla Brown. Should you have 

any questions please do let us know.  

Next week 5th – 9th February the school will be 

celebrating Children’s Mental Health week. There will 

be a number of activities going on throughout the 

week. You will have received a letter from Mrs Giles, 

and the student council have organised a competition 

for students to take part in. Please do check your 

emails for this letter. A further update of the week will 

be provided in our next week’s edition of the 

newsletter.  

House Points: 

The weekly winners this week were once again Elliots 

with     points. Congratulations to all in Elliots house! 

 

Star of the Week: In the primary school we had Carla 

and from the secondary there were joint winners 

Liana and Izzy. Well done girls and keep up the great 

work! 

 

Carla Phillips – Primary Most House Points  

 

Zoe Peters- Star of Term  

That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott 

Head Teacher 
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Year 1 & 2 have settled well and have had a good start to term 2A. To begin the half term, 

we discuss and shared what we are our hopes for the new year and the things that we 

would like to get better at and achieve by the end of 2024.  

 

Here is what year 1/2 would like to achieve by the end of the year! To our accompany our 

writing we did some finger painting! 
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Everyone has enjoyed this 

topic so far especially when they all had 

to become pirates for the day and find 

the hidden treasure. A set of direction 

were given, where the children had to 

follow until they reached where the 

treasure were buried  

In our P.S.H.E our topic for this half term 

ONE WORLD, we have been looking at 

homes around the 

world and exploring 

how similar and 

different they are to 

our homes that we 

live in.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They all enjoyed exploring and finding out how people uses different materials to build 

their homes. This also linked to our science topic of material where we have been 

exploring the materials and deciding whether they are hard or soft material. We have 

also been looking at different objects and what materials are these objects made off. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1& 2 Humanities 

topic this half term is 

all about our local 

area/ our home. 


